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Authors Notes

This book has been compiled as a commemoration of 125 years of St Joseph’s

Parish and School. There are so many Priests, Parishioners and Pupils that have

passed through St Joseph’s and I hope we have covered all orgamsatllons and

groups that have existed in our Parish over these years. If we have missed any our 125 JUBILEE 2000
apology for the oversight.

We thank all those who lent photos, supplied copy and wrote articles for this ¥ k]
publication, to make an excellent coverage of the history of our Parish and School.

As author, my special thanks must go to the Jubilee Committee for their help and

advice, proof reading and giving me the opportunity of producing this publication. The 125th Jubilee of St Joseph’s Parish and School gave me the opportunity to reflect on the

fact that so much of my own personal faith journey is in Hawera’s Catholic history. I am not
\ alone in this, of course. There are many hundreds of us, many thousands, for whom
/ Hawera’s church and school have been the source of nurturing in the faith. It is good for all
of us to know where we have come from, and where we are going.

The journey of faith is not made on one’s own. We walk along the path with family, friends,
’ I fellow pupils at school and fellow worshippers at church. We acknowledge with gratitude
John O’ Connel the vital place that Priests and Sisters of St Joseph have played in our Catholic life too.
Our coming together for the 125th Jubilee was about the past, the present, and indeed the
future. A reunion of school and parish is about stopping to remember, and about giving

BN 0-473-07565-2 thanks. Our 125th Jubilee gave us all the opportunity to do that with joy.

April 2001 Sincere thanks to all of those who prepared the celebration for us. Thanks to them for

. enabling so many of us to be together for such a happy celebration.
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Every good wish and blessing to all those who can call Hawera their spiritual home.
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